

U.S. Department of Justice
Office of the Inspector General
Investigations Division
1425 New York Avenue, N.W., Suite 7100
Washington, DC 20530

June 14, 2019

Walter Tuvell 836 Main St. Reading, MA 01867

Dear Mr. Tuvell:

Thank you for your correspondence dated May 15, 2019. The U.S. Department of Justice (DOJ), Office of the Inspector General, investigates allegations of misconduct by employees and contractors of DOJ, as well as waste, fraud and abuse affecting DOJ programs or operations.

The matters you raised are outside our investigative jurisdiction, therefore no action can be taken by our Office. Please be advised that we have <u>not</u> retained any copy of your material and any additional material you submit regarding this matter will be destroyed.

Of course, if you have new information that involves other allegations or issues regarding DOJ employees, contractors, programs or operations, please feel free to submit that information to us.

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to review your concerns.

Sincerely,

Office of the Inspector General Investigations Division